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As a Dental Assistant of over 30 years! 

I believe proper schooling and exams are required to do our job properly. Testing for 

Radiation is a must. A unskilled person will just create more abuse for people coming 

to the dentist. The fears of having dental work done is so high and will continue to get 

worse.  

My skills and experience are more valuable then someone off the street just learning 

my job in a day!  

Requirements are needed for nursing and it needs to be for a Dental Assistant also.  

Thank you for listening! Janell McCoy  

Certified Dental Assistant from Lane Community College. Graduate of 1990.  


